MC/14/72

Decisions made by the Council since the last meeting

The Council agreed the following by e-vote between the April 2014 meeting of the Council and the Conference:

The Council appointed the nomination panel for the Secretary of the Conference, as follows
The President or a recent Past President: 



The Revd Alison Tomlin
The Vice-President or a recent past Vice-President:  


Dr Daleep Mukarji (Chair)
Two Chairs of District: 






The Revd Stephen Burgess 









The Revd Jennifer A Hurd
The chair of the Strategy and Resources Committee: 


Professor Peter Howdle 
A Connexional Treasurer:  





Mr Andrew Gibbs 
A representative of the Faith and Order Committee: 


The Revd Dr Martin Wellings

A representative of the Law and Polity Committee: 


Mr David Walton
A representative of the Methodist Diaconal Order: 


Deacon Sue Culver
The chair or a member of the Conference Business Committee (Representative Session): 









Mrs Ruth Pickles
A person from the Children and Youth community: 


Ms Rebecca Belshaw
A Superintendent Minister: 





The Revd Beverly Hollings 
A member of the Methodist Council: 




Mr Sandy Laurie 

A circuit steward: 






Ms Janet Arthur 
A synod secretary: 






The Revd Carolyn Seaton 
An adviser each from the Church of England and the United Reformed Church
The Council recommended to the Conference that the Revd Elizabeth Clark be appointed to serve in the Connexional Team, pursuant to SO 315(4), for an initial period of five years from 1 September 2014 as National Rural Officer.

The Council appointed the Revd Jennifer A Hurd as Chair of the Stationing Advisory Committee.

The Council appointed the Revd Dr Elizabeth A Smith as the Methodist Co-Chair of the Joint Safeguarding Liaison Group.  

The Council agreed the following by e-vote after the Conference:
The Council recommended to the President that, pursuant to clause 29(b) of the Deed of Union, the Revd Dr George Bailey be stationed to serve, with immediate effect, as Lecturer in Mission and Wesleyan Studies at Cliff College until the adoption of the stations at the 2015 Conference and agreed to recommend to the Conference that pursuant to SO 315(4), Dr Bailey be appointed to continue in that appointment for a period of four years as from 1 September 2015.

***RESOLUTION

72/1.
The Council receives the report.

__________________________________________________________________________
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